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Webster Woman Drowns By Normandie Blake, Monitor Writer 
 
WEBSTER – A 36-year-old woman from Webster 
died yesterday afternoon in a boating accident on 
Walker Pond. 

According to Webster Police Chief Aime Roy, Carole 
Warren was in a canoe photographing the foliage 
near her home when the accident occurred.  He 
speculated that she might have stood up to take a 
picture and tipped the boat over. 

Her husband, Michael, was splitting wood.  He 
notices floatation cushion, then saw her floating on 
the pond.  He swam to her, pulled her to shore and began trying to revive her. 

The Webster police department received the emergency call at 2:44 p.m.  
Help also came from the Boscawen and Hopkinton police departments, the 
Webster fire department and Merrimack County sheriff’s department. 

Cardiopulmonary resuscitation was given until 5:25 p.m., when she was 
pronounced dead at Concord Hospital. 

(Chief) Roy said the New Hampshire fish and Game Department would send 
divers into the pond today to try to find the camera.  He said the camera 
might give the police some idea of what happened. 

Mrs. Warren was employed as a nurse practitioner in Laconia.  She leavers 
her husband; two children by a previous marriage, Kathy and Frank Loto; and 
her parents, Mr. and Mrs. William Bird of Miami Florida. 

Her husband is employed by R&T Electric INC. in Concord. 

Carole was a 1963 graduate of Chatham (NJ) High School. 


